CONFIRMATION OF ROTA VIRUS IN SCF
Good Morning,
Just had a call from Alec of Gwynneville regarding the Final testing on his racing pigeons.
Vets from Cannon and Ball have confirmed that Rotavirus has infected his loft.
Alec wants to thank all those people that have called him, he would appreciate some space given the current Illness in his family.
Alec is under the care of two Vets, Cannon and Marshall. 
From 250 birds approx, 24 died, two were humanely culled. 
The breakdown was approx 12 Old Cocks, 4-5 Old Hens, 7 Young birds.
He treated with Sulphur AVS and Megamix, birds are now looking fantastic.

Please be sure to pass this message onto our SCF Members immediately. 
Any SCF Members contracting the Rotavirus, or suspects having their Loft infected by Rotavirus  should immediately contact the Vet of choice and should go into lock down and not Loft Fly their birds. If you live in the Gwynneville area you should upgrade your Bio Security Measures to the highest level.
If your Loft becomes infected you should also contact an SCF Official and your Club Officials for help and support.

Neil Cavill
SCF Secretary

